Katie Pereny

From: City Clerk

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 1:12 PM

To: Katie Pereny

Cc: Erin K. Evashevski (erinevashevskilaw@gmail.com); Gary
Subject: Escrow Assurance Resolution

Hi Katie,

The Council approved the amendment of the Escrow Assurance resolution with a slight working change
regarding required permits. It sounds like Erin and Gary will be in touch with each other to get the language
sorted out. Once I receive an updated resolution, I will let you know.



